
 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 2 – Monday 4 November 2024 

Dear families,  

Our church school value this term is belief, as a school we encourage children 

to believe in themselves and to aim for the stars! We are keen to know about 

children’s interests and talents out of school and would love to celebrate any 

achievements with them, please share these via class dojo. 

Your child’s class teacher will share their curriculum newsletters with you this 

week, which will inform you about what your child is learning this term along 

with homework projects for you to get involved in. If you have any questions 

about the new topic and novel, please do not hesitate to make direct contact 

with your child’s class teacher. 

It is important that your child is heard to read regularly and that they are 

practising their spellings and accessing Numbots/ TT Rockstars online. As always 

support is on hand if needed. 

We are currently looking at wrap around care and what we could offer, and 

your voice is incredibly important to us. Mrs Douglas will therefore be sharing a 

survey via Parent Mail, if you could please spare a few minutes to complete that 

would be greatly appreciated.  

As you can see by the number of dates listed this term is going to be a very busy 

one. We look forward to welcoming you into school for a variety of events.  

Enjoy your week, 

Mrs Smyth 

 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

Monday 4th November  

Mini Police Y5&6 Assembly 

 

Thursday 7th November 

Y5&6 Mixed Football Tournament 

(by invitation only) 

 

Week beginning Monday 11th 

November 

Anti-bullying week and Road 

Safety Week 

 

Wednesday 13th and Thursday 

14th November 

STEM Visitor Yr6 

 

Wednesday 13th November  

PTFA Jumble Sale 

 

Friday 15th November  

Children in Need Day (details to 

follow closer to the event) 

 

Friday 15th November 

WW2 Historic Workshop UKS2 

 

W/B 18th November 

Road Safety Week 

 

Thursday 28th November 

Cheerleading Festival 

 

Thursday 28th November 

EYFS&KS1 Christmas Tree Festival 

 

Wednesday 4th December 

PTFA Christmas Fayre 

 

Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 

11th December 

Whole School Christmas 

Performance 

 

Friday 13th December 

Christmas Jumper Day and 

Christmas Lunch 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are delighted to have been selected to work 

with the independent charity National Numeracy on 

an exciting project which encourages children and 

families to do maths together. 

 

As part of the project, we will be introducing 

National Numeracy’s Family Maths scrapbooks and 

activities. These are activities that help children and 

families to explore everyday maths at home 

together. They link to the maths that children are 

learning at school with life outside the classroom. 

 

If you would like to increase your confidence in 

supporting your child with maths, we are holding a 

parent workshop on Monday 4th November at 

2:30pm where you can explore the bank of 

resources available to you. 

Our school Value this term is ‘Belief’. 

 

We have unwavering confidence in 

ourselves, in others, and in our 

capacity to succeed. 

 

‘All things are possible to him who 

believes’ Mark 9:23 


